
Feb 28, 2023

To Whom It May Concern :

This letter is to acknowledge that the data reported by the One City School District’s WISEdash
Discipline Data for the snapshot on 12/23 was incorrect due to a change in the discipline
tracking system.
Since then, we have fixed the issue and have a better system in place for next year's snapshot.

Thank you,

Alice Torti
Chief Financial Officer
One City Schools, Inc.
atorti@onecityschools.org
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